
                           
                                                             

                                 

 This letteris Ausgrid’s response under clause45(2) of the State Environmental Planning Policy 
(Infrastructure)  2007.  
 
Ausgrid does not have any objections for the proposed development. The applicant/developer should 
note the following comments below regarding any proposal within the proximity of existing electrical 
network assets. 
 
Overhead Powerlines 
Safe work NSW Document – Work Near Overhead Powerlines: Code of Practice, outlines the 
minimum safety separation requirements between these mains/poles to structures within the 
development throughout the construction process. It is a statutory requirement that these distances 
be maintained throughout construction. Special consideration should be given to the positioning and 
operating of cranes and the location of any scaffolding. 
 
The “as constructed” minimum clearances to the mains should also be considered. These distances 
are outlined in the Ausgrid Network Standard, NS220 Overhead Design Manual. This document can 
be sourced from Ausgrid’s website, www.ausgrid.com.au  
 
It remains the responsibility of the developer and relevant contractors to verify and maintain these 
clearances onsite.  
 
"Should the existing overhead mains require relocating due to the minimum safety clearances being 
compromised in either of the above scenarios, this relocation work is generally at the developers cost. 
  
It is also the responsibility of the developer to ensure that the existing overhead mains have sufficient 
clearance from all types of vehicles that are expected be entering and leaving the site." 
 
Underground Cables 
Special care should also be taken to ensure that driveways and any other construction activities within 
the footpath area do not interfere with the existing cables in the footpath.  Ausgrid cannot guarantee 
the depth of cables due to possible changes in ground levels from previous activities after the cables 
were installed.  Hence it is recommended that the developer locate and record the depth of all known 
underground services prior to any excavation in the area.  
 
Safework Australia – Excavation Code of Practice, and Ausgrid’s Network Standard NS156 outlines 
the minimum requirements for working around Ausgrid’s underground cables.  
Should ground anchors be required in the vicinity of the underground cables, the anchors must not be 
installed within 300mm of any cable, and the anchors must not pass over the top of any cable. 
 

 

TELEPHONE: 13 13 65 
EMAIL: development@ausgrid.com.au 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Ausgrid at development@ausgrid.com.au 
 
Regards, 
 
Ausgrid Development Team 




